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Dear Parents                      10th January 2024 

Eton College Natural History Museum – Y4 

I am pleased to confirm that we have secured a trip to Eton College Natural History Museum on 
Wednesday 31st January to experience an Egyptian workshop, as well as exploring their natural 
history museum with the opportunity to handle some of the artefacts. After lunch in the museum, we 
will walk into Windsor to see the castle (from the outside) and give the Royal Windsor Maze a try, 
which is located in Goswell’s park.  

The cost of the trip is £20 which will pay for the coach travel. This visit will support our learning around 
the Ancient Egyptians and will allow the class to see how a museum is curated, with the aim of the 
class putting on their own Egyptian Exhibition after half term. 

Children should arrive at school promptly, as we will be leaving at 9.05am. We will return to school 
ready for normal pick up at 3.15pm. 

Children need to wear their normal school uniform please and they will need to bring: 

 A backpack (named) 

 Packed lunch (named) 

 Water bottle (named) 

 A warm waterproof coat (named) 

If your child is in receipt of free school meals and you would like us to provide a packed lunch, please 
select this option below. If not, please provide a packed lunch from home.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Thorp 
Year 4 Class Teacher 
……………………..…………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please complete and return to the school office by 22nd January 

Eton College Natural History Museum – Y4 
 
Child’s name: ………………………………………………………….          
 
      I give permission for my child to travel by coach to/from Eton College Natural History Museum on  
      Wednesday 31st January 2024. 

      I have made a voluntary donation of £20 via SchoolMoney. 

      My child is in receipt of free school meals and I would like a packed lunch to be provided. 

Signed: ………………………………..…………  
 
Emergency contact number for the day: ……………………………………………………………...……… 

http://www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk/

